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                27th June, 2025 
Re: Y6 Residential Trip, 2026 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The dates for the residential have now been confirmed. We will be travelling to the PGL Centre at 
Marchants Hill, Surrey from Wednesday, 8th July to Friday, 10th July 2026.  
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
If you would like your child to attend this trip, it is extremely important that you attend all information 
sessions, complete all forms in accordance with deadlines and keep up with the payment plan. 
 
The residential is a fantastic reward for pupils who work hard and demonstrate our school values as they 
approach the end of year 6; it is an opportunity to create lasting memories with their friends. Therefore, 
participation in this trip is dependent on behaviour and effort in learning and attendance. If pupils are 
unable to follow our school rules and values successfully at school, we are unable to take them on a 
residential trip where our staff will be responsible for them 24 hours a day.  
 
A three strike rule operates in relation to behaviour and/or attendance. You will be notified if your child is 
given a strike and/or their place on the trip is at risk. 

 
What will we be doing? 
 
We will be staying at a designated site  belonging to the company running our programme. 
Children will have all meals provided. The children will take part in a range of activities which 
could include archery, high ropes, abseiling or bushcraft and evening activities.  
 
How and What do I pay? 
 
The total cost of the trip for each child will be £298 which includes full board and the activities. 
The school will pay for the cost of the coach. A non-refundable payment of £40 is required to 
reserve a place for your child.  The remaining balance will be followed by 7 instalments outlined 
in the table below. 
 

18th July, 
2024 

1st 
September, 

2025 

1st 
October,

2025 

1st  
November, 

2025 

1st 
February,  

2026 

 1st 
March, 

2026 

1st April, 
2026 

1st May, 
2026 

£40  
non-refundable 

£37 £37 £37 £37 £37 £37 £36 

 



 
The school would like to provide all children with the opportunity to attend year group trips and 
visits, should you wish to discuss any issues regarding the trip or payment arrangements, please 
contact the school office to arrange a meeting with the Headteacher, Ms Hasker. 
 
All payments are to be made using the School Gateway app. If your child receives free school 
meals, please contact Ms Chamberlain in the school office regarding possible support with 
payment for the trip. 
 
Should my child go? 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for children to flourish in new surroundings with new challenges - 
extending them socially, physically and mentally. They will most certainly create memories with 
their friends that will last them a lifetime! We have experienced and dedicated staff attending 
who will be looking after your child, as well as qualified instructors who will run the activities.  
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
If you would like your child to participate in the Y6 residential: 
 

1.​  Please complete the online form to inform us whether you would like your child to 
participate here or scan the barcode. Please complete the form even if you do not wish 
your child to take part as it will help us with our planning. 
 

2.​ Make the first payment of £40 (non-refundable) via the School Gateway app no later 
than Friday,18th July, 2025 

 
 
PLEASE NOTE: The school office will not accept any money - all payment 
must be made no later than the planned dates via the School Gateway 
app. If you need support using the app, please speak to Ms Chamberlain 
in the school office.  

 
There will be a Parents’ Information Session a few weeks before the trip to provide final details, 
however, in the meantime, if you have any questions please contact the school office (Ms 
Chamberlain), contact me directly via the class email address: year6@woodlands.ealing.sch.uk  
or speak to me after school once the children have been dismissed. 
 
 
 

 
Mrs Kanval 
Y6 Class Teacher 
 

https://forms.gle/rigdhghbmWKYD6t9A
mailto:year6@woodlands.ealing.sch.uk

